Philippine Dicard of Ophthalmaland

THE PHILIPPINE BOARD OF OPHTHALMOLOGY, INC.

Secretariat office: 5th Floor Sentro Oftalmologico Jose Rizal UP-PGH Taft Avenue, Ermita Manila,Philippines

Tel. No.: (632) 708-5232 Cellphone No: 0927-9721624

Email address: philboard.ophtha@yahoo.com

28 March 2017

Sherman O. Valero, M.D. President Philippine Academy of Ophthalmology

Dear Dr. Valero,

Greetings from the Philippine Board of Ophthalmology!

Please be informed that effective January 29, 2017 the updated list of the Accredited Training Institutions of the Philippine Board of Ophthalmology (PBO), are the following:

METRO MANILA

- 1. Cardinal Santos Medical Center
- 2. East Avenue Medical Center
- 3. Fatima University Medical Center
- 4. Far Eastern University Dr. Nicanor Reyes Medical Foundation
- 5. Jose R. Reyes Memorial Medical Center
- 6. Makati Medical Center
- 7. Manila Central University Hospital
- 8. Manila Doctors Hospital
- 9. Ospital ng Maynila Medical Center
- 10. Quirino Memorial Medical Center
- 11. Rizal Medical Center
- 12. St. Luke's Medical Center
- 13. The Medical City
- 14. University of the East Ramon Magsaysay Memorial Medical Center
- 15. University of the Philippines- Philippine General Hospital
- 16. University of Santo Tomas Hospital
- 17. Veterans Memorial Medical Center
 - -nothing follows-

PROVINCIAL

- 1. Baguio General Hospital and Medical Center
- 2. Cebu Doctors University Hospital
- 3. Cebu Velez General Hospital
- 4. De La Salle University Medical Center
- 5. Ilocos Training and Regional Medical Center



- 6. Jose B. Lingad Memorial Regional Hospital
- 7. Mariano Marcos Memorial and Medical Center
- 8. Southern Philippines Medical Center
- 9. Vicente Sotto Memorial Medical Center
- 10. Western Visayas Medical Center *-nothing follows-*

We would like to request that the List of Accredited Training Institutions of the Philippine Board of Ophthalmology be posted in the e-focal point and on your official website for the information of all those concerned.

Thank you to your kind attention.

Very truly yours,

Pearl M. Tamesis-Villalon, M.D.

Chair, Committee on Accreditation Philippine Board of Ophthalmology

Noted by:

Jacinto U. Dy-Liacco, M.D.

President

Philippine Board of Ophthalmology